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 SYMPATHY RESOLUTION 
 
 
 
 Edward Urbanski 
 
 
WHEREAS, The Board of Education was saddened to hear of the untimely death of 
Edward Urbanski; and, 
 
WHEREAS, He was employed by the Livonia Public Schools School District as a 
paraprofessional and technology support leader at Tyler Elementary and Central Office; 
and, 
 
WHEREAS, He consistently demonstrated his outstanding dedication to students, 
parents, and staff; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Edward will be remembered with great fondness and with a profound sense 
of gratitude for the immeasurable contributions he made to our school district;  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District offers its deepest sympathy to the family and friends of 
Edward Urbanski. 
 
 
 
 
 
        Tammy Bonifield 
        Board of Education 


